
Cardiff & Vale University Health Board is 
holding a public meeting on the development 
of the Wellbeing Hub at Penarth.

Wellbeing Hubs are integrated, community-focused health 
and wellbeing facilities. They provide people with easy 
access to primary care and a wider range of health, care, and 
wellbeing services in the community.

We are co-producing proposals with the community and will 
be taking the thoughts and feedback of the area’s residents

Wellbeing Hub 
at Penarth

Please join us from   
6pm to 7pm on 26th June at 

Penarth Leisure Centre to hear our current 
position on the planned development


